
MEAL BENEFITS 

FIRST 30 DAYS OF SCHOOL 

Returning Students will eat based on their prior 

year meal eligibility through the following dates: 

October 1, 2020 or until their application is 

processed, whichever comes first. 

 

New Students will pay for meals until their 

application is processed.  However, a new 

student who is a sibling of a returning student, 

may be eligible to eat according to the sibling’s 

prior year eligibility.  The extension of a meal 

eligibility to a sibling is not automatic, please 

contact the meal benefits Office at 754-321-

0250. 

 

To apply for free or reduced lunch: 

www.myschoolapps.com 


